
Outreach Report – March 10, 2020 meeting 

• Attended March 3 joint stewardship-outreach meeting 

o Plans for informational opportunities for benevolence organizations 

in conjunction with Gratitude Sundays 

• Attended Leadership Retreat March 6-7 

• Attending exploratory meeting with Pastor Blair Anderson Monday, March 

9 to hear his proposal for FLC capital campaign 

• Received after-the-fact notice of MBW annual meeting, so I was unable to 

attend 

• FLC has upcoming MBW commitment April 6-10 and a Red Cross blood 

drive on April 28—will be working to staff volunteers for these in the 

coming weeks 

 

  

 

 

 


